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Dear Parents, 

 

Classrooms are to be peanut free. A child with a serious peanut allergy can suffer a reaction merely              

by touching or smelling a peanut-containing food.  Therefore, we are asking parents to adhere to the 

following: 

 

• Please do not send any peanuts, peanut butter or foods containing peanuts or peanut butter to be 

eaten as snacks in the classroom. 

 

• We will not be doing any class projects that involve peanuts or peanut butter.  Please do not send 

any projects containing peanuts/peanut butter. 

 

• Any food sent in to share with students should be limited to one item per classmate and should be 

a store purchased single serve item (i.e. cookie, cupcake, etc.) with an ingredient list which is 

peanut free.  Single serve items also allow for the treat to be served, eaten and cleaned up within a 

reasonable amount of time. 

 

The above does not apply to lunches, only to classroom snacks. We are trying to ensure the safety of all 

our children. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  We know that in working together we strive to 

create a safe environment for all students. 

 

We look forward to a great school year! 

Jewel Kozak,RN 

Adolphus Elementary 

Phone (832) 223-4706/Fax (832) 223-4701 

 


